
DATE:  August 22, 2024

TOPIC: Replacement Vulcan Double Convection Oven for Lincoln Hall

PREPARED BY:  Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

The District approves expenditures over $10,000.

During routine summer maintenance, a technician found extensive damage to Lincoln Hall’s 2003 

Imperial Double Convection Oven.  Attached is the photograph taken when the technician opened the 

unit to clean the burners and found irreversible damage.

Executive Summary
Finance Committee Meeting



  

Fiscal Impact:

Not to exceed $12,000.

Recommendation:

     The Finance Committee concurs with the Administration’s recommendation to the Board of

Education to approve the quote from Supplies on the Fly for a Vulcan 55 Double Convection Oven at an amount 

not to exceed $12,000.


